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From: Shawn Lindsay

To: CELA

Cc: Carol Russell

Subject: MUR 7512 | Jordan Cove | Carol A. Russell
Date: Thursday, November 15, 2018 5:30:10 PM

Dear Ms. Kathryn Ross,

This firm represents Carol A. Russell in her capacity as Treasurer for the following committees:
Friends of David Brock Smith, Friends of Duane Stark, Friends of Gary Leif, Friends of Tim Freeman,
Friends of Dallas Heard, and Knute for Governor.

We are in receipt of your six letters to Ms. Russell dated November 8, 2018 but received by her via
email on November 9, 2018. Each letter states that responses, if any, must be submitted within 15
days of receipt of the letters. Because Ms. Russell received your letters on November 9, 2018, we
understand responses are due on or before Saturday, November 24, 2018. Because the due date
immediately follows the Thanksgiving holiday and because many of the candidates are currently
taking personal vacation time after their arduous campaigns, it will be difficult to respond
substantively by November 24. In this light and pursuant to the FEC’s Procedures document, we
request a thirty day extension to respond, i.e., until Monday, December 24, 2018. We look forward
to your response confirming our request for extension of time.

Warm regards,

Shawn M. Lindsay
HARRIS BERNE
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